RECEIVED-MANHATTAN OFFICE OF THE CITY OLERS

December 2, 2020

2020 BEC -3 A II: 26

Mike McSweeney New York City Clerk 121 Worth Street New York, NY 10013

Dear Mr. McSweeney:

Please be advised that I hereby resign the office of Member of the City Council for the 31st Council District effective Wednesday, December 2, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. due to my election as Queens Borough President.

I am thankful for the many years of service alongside my colleagues in the City Council, and the opportunity to serve my district. These last few years have brought great changes to our city that I know will make it a fairer and more equitable place to call home.

I look forward to continuing the work that has been started in the City Council as I begin this new chapter.

Very truly yours,

Donovan J. Richards City Council Member

District 31